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Dear Legislators, 

 

As someone who placed an 1891 Portland house on the National Register of Historic 

Places, and who restored that wonderful home, having access to financial incentives 

was key. 

 

HB 3190 proposes, which re-enacts the Special Assessment for Historic Property 

program for commercial properties is also key to preserving and reusing our historic 

properties -- some of the things than make Oregon, Oregon. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Lee Weinstein 

The Dalles, Oregon 

Member, Oregon Historical Society  


